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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  February 06, 2023 
TO:    LCS Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
From:  Carmen L. Jodie, Acting Principal  
RE:  Parent Survey – School Culture and Climate 
 
Yá'át'ééh LCS Parents/Guardians,   
 
Please take some time to complete the following Parent Survey for School Culture and 
Climate.  This survey will be open from February 06 to 17, 2023.  The same survey will be 
open again at later dates for future data collection.  The data collected will be used to inform 
us of LCS Areas of Strengths and Needs; and ongoing School Improvement.     
 
The survey will also be available at the school in both electronic and paper formats.  Your 
participation is greatly appreciated.  Ahéhee'.   
 
 
Click or copy & paste the following link to complete the survey electronically:   
 
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/215631/17997   
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